
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Refer Budget Memo 71 to Transportation Committee and instruct the Department of 
Transportation to report with a cost comparison between the use of concrete and plastic 
barriers for street safety mitigation.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


